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Dear parents,  
Welcome to the third Newsletter of 

the school year. Being at the end 

of the autumn, November, with its 

contemplative beauty, is a 

wonderful time of the year. Our 

new children (and staff) have 

settled in well to life at Ayia Triada 

Greek school - thank you for 

supporting us to enable such a positive 

start to the school year.  

All of our students have started 

experiencing new opportunities, 

contributing to the life of the School and 

being inspired to push forward.  

The bustle of the school environment 

made the time passed quickly but there 

has been much achieved by our  

students, the staff and the Head teacher.  

This being the case let me point out the 

highlights of this buzzing month: 

1. Our school was awarded the amount 

of £8000 from the Cypriot Association of 

Charalambidis and Kristis for its 

participation to the competition for 

SXY\TbU^¬c cSX__\ ]QWQjY^U) DXYc Q]_e^d 

of money will be given to make a built a 

new classroom. 

2. The rehearsals for the Christmas 

production have started and the children 

are excited about it. 

 
 

3. Following the success we had last 

year, this December we are going to carry 

on with the ®Christmas Jumper Week̄, 

following the successful and enjoyable 

charity organized last year. We will 

donate this year to Birmingham 

Children¬s Respiratory and Lung Function 

Unit. On the 10th December two people 

will come a nurse and doctor and will 

talk about the support this unit does for 

children with long term health issues. 

 
4. On the 16th of December you will be 

able to buy raffles to support our school. 

 

 

 

 

 

Welcome Note for 
Our November Issue  
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Students of the 

month!!  

Key Dates: 
 ̧ Shoe Box Appeal Collection by 

NEPOMAK 

 ̧ Christmas jumper week: 8- 16/12/18 

 ̧ General Rehearsal of our Christmas 

Production Sat 15/12/18 from 09:45-

12:00 

 ̧ Christmas production 16/12/18 

 ̧ Parents evenings 15-21/12/18 

 

Erdington, Monday:   

Reception: Christos Kyriakou 
Year 1: Georgios Karafyllides  
Year 2: Anysia Barton 
Year 3: Anastasia Cosma 
Year 4: Eleni Varnava 
Year 5: Konstantinos Fotopoulos 
Year 7: Marios Stan 

Stoke on Trent, Monday:  

Nursery: Apostolis Grigoriou Reception: Anna 
Chatzistergou  
Year 1: Thea Costa 2 
Year 2: Louciana Kyriakou 
Year 4: Christos Fantis  
Year 7: Georgiana Kourteli 

Tamworth, Tuesday  

Nursery : Theodore Glover   
Year 1: Zoi Lambrou 
Year 5: George Daniels  
Year 6: Eirini Pitsilidis

Worcester, Tuesday  

Nursery: Elina Kalisperas  
Year 1: Andreas Barkas 
Year 3:Dimitris Gouvas 
Year 4:Katerina Fletcher 
Pre-GCSE: Kiki Smith 

Stourbridge, Thursday:  

Reception: Giannis Holmes 
Year 1: Christina Gallen 
Year 2: Loucan Tiniozou 
Year 3: Alex Mylona  
Year 5: Anastasia Tiniozou  
GCSE: Zacharias Perkins 

Cannock, Thursday:  

Year 4:Maria Nikolaidou 
 

 

 

Erdington, Saturday:  

Nursery/Reception: Thea Zachariou  
Year 1: Leonidas Singleton 
Year 2: Dimitrios Papanikolaou  
Year 3: Zoi Papanikolaou  
Year 4: Ioli Apostolaki 
Year 5: Panos Psarros 
GCSE: Stavroula Fiotaki 
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 I would like to 

thank the many 

audience members 

who attended our 

event on Saturday 

10th November 

about Greek presence in Egypt and 

the life of the great poet, 

Constantine Cavafy. I am truly 

delighted that the plethora of rare 

audio- visual material, lovingly 

created specifically for this event, 

through months of hard work and 

an exclusive trip to Athens and the 

Nikitaridis Archive, was so much 

appreciated by the Board, the Greek 

Consul in Birmingham, Mr. 

Fillipidis, and all of you, who 

honoured us with your presence. 
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decorated speaker, Mr Nikitaridis, 

as well as the Greek School of Ayia 

Triada for the initiative and trust 

they showed in making this event 

such a success. 

Alexandros Cook Nikitaridis 

 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 

The successful Cavafy lecture 


